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January 8, 2020 

-VIA ELECTRONIC FILING - 
 
Adam Teitzman 
Commission Clerk  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20190223-EI 
 
Dear Mr. Teitzman: 
 

On December 30, 2019, Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) filed a Petition for 
approval of a permanent optional LED Streetlight Tariff.  Pursuant to a request from Commission 
Staff, FPL hereby waives the sixty-day deadline set forth in Section 366.06(3) through March 6, 
2020 (the date the Pilot is set to expire), so that the Commission may consider FPL’s Petition at 
the March 3, 2020 Commission Agenda Conference.   
 

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me.   
 

  
Sincerely,  

 
      
   s/ David M. Lee     
 David M. Lee 

 
cc: Elisabeth Draper 
  
 




